
PSPCL Punjab State Power Corporation Limited 

Additional Superintending Engineer Non-APDRP Cell, PSPCL, Bathinda 

EMail. asenonapdrpcellbti @gmail.com Telephone. No. 0164-2921521 

CORRIGENDUM-1 

The opening date Tender Enquiry no. 01/2023-24 dt. 13-04-2023 for hiring of 01 no. 

Outsourced Vehicle under the office of Addl. SE/Non-APDRP Cell, PSPCL, Bathinda 

has been extended to dt. 19-05-2023. The last date of sale of Tender Document is 

12:00 noon dt. 18-05-2023. The Tender can be submitted upto 11:30AM on dt. 19-05 

2023 and opened on the same day at. 12:00 noon in the office of undersigned. 

All other terms and conditions of enquiry will remain unaltered. 

<Addl. SE/ 
Non-APDRP Cell, 
PSPCL, Bathinda 

Addl. Superintending Engineer 
Non-APDRP Cell, 
PSPCL, Bathinda. 
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